## Truro Commission on Disabilities August 12, 2016

## In attendance:

Susan Howe, Chair, Margie Childs, Mary Abt, Amy Rogers, Hannah King, Alexandra MacDonald, Susan Kelly.

- 1. Minutes approved unanimously.
- 2. Update on Snow's Park: Work will possibly be done in Spring instead of Fall. John Hopkins is preparing criteria for the contract.
- 3. Sticker concept: ADA checklist is available on line. Margie will prepare labels for mailing checklist to businesses.
- 4. Provincetown Mobi Mats have been donated to us. Four (4) fifty-foot sections are available.
- 5. Suggestions for request for CPC Funding in next grant cycle were as follows: benches around town, refurbishing Puma Park to make it handicap accessible and multigenerational in concept, replace wood chips. Next month we will invite participants from COA, Recreation, and Truro Central School to our meeting for input on Puma Park.
- 6. Meeting adjourned 4PM. Next meeting September 9, 2016 at COA.

Respectfully submitted,

Marjorie Childs

Husa Hone

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

OCT 17 2016

Received TOWN OF TRURO
By